

Meeting notes 9-25-17

Attendance: Jessica, Maija, Carrie, Heather, Eric, Melissa, Brad, Dawn, Chris

Fundraiser: Approx \$3,000 earned from Biggby
Will do this one again next fall

Midway point in the season

How are things looking

Brad said it seems there are more injuries this season; nothing we can do, just an observation

Any issues

Heather mentioned several parent complaints about new PDI

Parent like 10U and 12U at the UHMC

Chris is working on the adult program, website, charging \$40 to start in the spring, April 1 deadline

Trophies are in; ready to be sorted by team

PDI - review for clarification

Eric gave everyone a handout with the PDIs and explained a few things to the board to clarify the new rules

Fustol Program for winter?

What is it?

Thoughts

Discussion about what Fustol is & how it would work. Board will consider it and bring feedback to the next meeting

Training

Basic Ref Class 10/28 or 11/4

Coach trainers plans for getting training experience and holding classes

Volunteers

Needs for the future

Discussion that referees are needed